
THE INSTITUTE FOR ADVANCED STUDY 
PRINCETON, NEW JERSEY 

February 10 I960 . 

SCHOOL OF HISTORICAL STUDIES 

MY dear Professor Bennett, 

I just returned from my lecturing trip in 11Jfassachusetts and in connecticht . 
k 

I found a letter of Dr 111hlestein,Base1,where expresses his interest for my little 

contribution in the comnunication made on nec . 29,just because he has arrived to 

the similar comclusioni;that Pylians maintained strong connexfuons with Zakusijo!the 

islanders just near Cephallenia . of coursG I should Ple more happy,if the tablets 

spoke directly about Cephallenia,which I my self have investigated in vain! • 
. , 

From Dr . Nftlhlesteins letter I see,that 11 Jestor11 already appeared and I am sorry , 

that I delayed to send you the letter enclosed,because I could not find here the 

paper which 1 had read in Greece,before I left,which deals about the spider-drug . 

I will be very grateful to you,if you put in the next issue the paraf,raph of the 

letter dealing about prof . Kretikos ' s observation on the poppy-seeds-capsule . rt may 

be,that he is really right and it will be grom my part a duty to mention his name, 

which I could no more do in my book . If you can not find the citation of the 

arachnion paper(I think it was in Italian,but am not sure),you may omit this para-

graph at all . If you wish to add to the paragraph or to CTake any ~odifications,nlease 

do it without any further notification to me . 

I hope,I will s ee you again.0uite especially I will be happy to see you in ~reece . 

Please do not forget to call .,if you corrie t0 i\thens,or to cone directly to the exca-

vation,if in will be in t\.ugust and C'eptember . ~ tent wi. th t~e indisnensable furniture 

is always ex1.sting for wellc Jrrie guests~ • 

Yours very sincerely . 

Sp . ?trarina tos . 


